
Richardson House Slated for a New Sidewalk  

 

 
Several years ago, Four Lanes End Garden Club  
committed and earmarked $10,000 to help  
Langhorne Borough replace the sidewalk at the  
historic Richardson House. At a recent  
Council Meeting, members of the FLEGC  
were on hand to present a check to Council  
for $10,000.00. The Richardson  
House is located in the borough at the  
corner of Bellevue and Maple Avenues.  
Four Lanes End Garden Club is proud to hold  
its monthly meetings at this location and works 
hard to maintain the outside 
space for the public's use and enjoyment.  
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Pictured from left to right: Nan Mauro, past 
present FLEGC; 
Kathy Horwatt, Councilwoman; Ceil Graff, 
treasurer FLEGC; 
 Kari Thomas, Councilwoman; 
  Renee Rumsey, current President FLEGC; 
and Kristen Farry, Councilwoman. 

 


